OSCEs Parlamentariske Forsamling 2019-20
OSCE Alm.del - Bilag 42

LIJIANMIISML LIBIAIM LIJII0S 3NBNLSAN
MINISTER OF FOREIGN AFFAIRS OF GEORGIA

Thilisi, 27 May 2020

Excellency,

First of all, allow me to seize this opportunity and express my sincere gratitude to the
OSCE Parliamentary Assembly for the fruitful cooperation and support rendered to
Georgia.

2020 marks the year of parliamentary elections for Georgia. It is of utmost importance for
us to hold transparent, free and fair parliamentary elections this October, in accordance
with the international standards and the best democratic practices in Europe. To this end,
we are committed to ensure that the elections are monitored by the representatives from
diverse international organizations, institutions and states.

With this in mind, | would like to extend an invitation of the Government of Georgia to the
OSCE Parliamentary Assembly to monitor the 2020 parliamentary elections in Georgia.
The Georgian side will additionally notify the OSCE Parliamentary Assembly on the exact
date of the elections once the formal announcement is made.

Meanwhile, let me assure you that the Georgian side is ready to receive the Election
Observation Mission at your earliest convenience. Let me express our full readiness to
provide all the necessary support to the election observers from the OSCE Parliamentary
Assembly to effectively perform their tasks and duties in Georgia.

Please accept, Excellency, the assurances of my highest consideration.

Sincerely,
4 4; David Zalkaliani

H.E. George Tsereteli
President

OSCE Parliamentary Assembly 01/14297
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